
LCJVS Daily Announcements 

Tuesday, May 25, 2021 
      

Upcoming Events and Special Dates: (All of these events are by invitation ONLY!) 
 

 May 26 – Last Day for Sophomores 
 May 28 – Last Day for Juniors and Freshmen  

 

 

ASSOCIATE SCHOOL NEWS:    

Please click on the Associate School links on our website for more details or updated information. 

 

CLEARVIEW: 

 Fall Soccer:  Are you interested in Fall Soccer?  There will be an informational meeting on Thursday, May 27th at 

6:30 pm in the High School parking lot. 

 Clearview Color Guard:  If you're interested in twirling flags, batons and more during halftime at the CHS 

football games, you're in luck! The Clearview Clipper Marching Band Color Guard is recruiting for the 2021 

Marching Season. No experience necessary, but hard work and dedication is required. For more information, 

contact Mrs. Smercina. 

 Cross Country:  Anyone interested in running cross country in the fall, please join the Google Classroom using the 

code 6qzkcq5. Information will be posted about summer workout times and locations. 

 

COLUMBIA: 

 Any boys interested in competing in boys soccer in the fall of 2021, please sign up in the main office. 

 All golfers interested in competing on the girls or boys golf teams in the fall should sign up in the main office.  

 Exams for 9th-11th graders will be held on Thursday, May 27 and Friday, May 28.  Both days are full 

school days and the students are expected to be in attendance for all periods that they are normally in school.  

May 28 is the final day of school for all students K-11. 

 

ELYRIA: 

 The City of Elyria Parks & Recreation Department is currently accepting applications for the positions of 

lifeguard and swim instructor.  Applications must be 15 years of age or older and be able to work flexible hours 

during the summer, including weekends.  Applicants should be motivated to work with young children to help them 

learn how to swim and keep them safe while they are at the pools.  Anyone interested can download an application 

online at cityofelyria.org or pick one up at our Main Office at City Hall.   

 Do you need to make up credits?  If you have failed at least 1 semester of a class and haven’t made up the credit, 

you can register for summer school!!  Summer school will take place from June 21 through July 9 with a morning 

and an afternoon session.  This is available at NO COST this year, but you MUST register by Wednesday, June 

16.  Go to your team office to pick up a registration form and see your counselor if you have any questions. 

 There will be a free ACT prep class at the Urban League starting on May 24, and there will also be a class at EHS 

starting June 21. The registration link is located in the Counseling Google Classroom. If you need help registering, 

please see Mrs. Anderle in the Team 2/4 office. 

 Seniors:  If you are planning to attend a college next year, you need to complete your FAFSA in order to receive 

financial aid. Please see Mrs. Anderle for assistance. 

 Are you in need of clothing, toiletries, or other basic necessities?  If so, go to http://bit.ly/EHSClothingCloset and 

fill out the form. (Your teachers should have this in their google classroom) OR find a QR code around the school 

and scan it. 

 Attention Juniors:  REQUIRED 12th Grade Meningococcal Vaccine: Ohio requires that current juniors will need 

Meningococcal booster prior to the start of their senior year. This booster is given anytime at age 16 and after. I 

want to give you time to get this done before September 2021 and turned into the school nurse. You can use the 

form that was emailed to your guardians or any form provided by a health professional. You are welcome to turn it 

in to EHS school nurse, team secretary or take a picture of the completed form but MUST be in an attachment in 

http://bit.ly/EHSClothingCloset


email to school nurse. Please be aware that if you did receive COVID vaccine you cannot get the Meningococcal 

vaccine for at least 2 weeks after, that goes the same that if you received the Meningococcal vaccine or any other 

vaccine you cannot get the COVID vaccine for at least 2 weeks after the vaccine was given. 

 
FIRELANDS: 

 Golf Anyone?  Anyone interested in joining the Golf team needs to see Mr. Kirsch in Room 227 for information 

regarding the season. 

 Any senior who missed cap and gown pick up should see Mrs. Dziat in the main office.  PLEASE NOTE that 

payment is CASH or MONEY ORDER only for those orders that still have a balance.  Online payment through 

Jostens is also available.  Please contact them directly at www.jostens.com.   

 NOW HIRING – the Oberlin Golf Club is looking for individuals to hire for seasonal golf course maintenance, 

raking, mowing, edging, etc.  Pay rate is $10-12/hour.  No experience necessary.  Some weekend mornings are 

required.  Please contact Golf Club Superintendent Thom Martinek at ogcgreens@frontier.com / 440-774-1891, 

Ext. 6. 

 

 

mailto:ogcgreens@frontier.com

